
Changes in Free and Reduced Lunches for Benton  
County Students_____________________________________ 
 

Parents and Guardians please see the new changes for school lunches 

 

Parents and Guardians of students in the Benton County School District may now go 

to www.myschoolapps.com to apply for free and reduced meal benefits.  Only one 

application per household is needed.  Paper copies of the meal applications are 

available at your child’s school if needed.  You can complete your school lunch 

application online @ www.myschoolapps.com. 

 

This year Benton County Schools has a “NO CHARGE” Policy.  This means you must 

pay for your child’s breakfast and/or lunch before or at the time meals are served. 

 

Reduced prices are:  Breakfast - $3.50 and Lunch $.40 

Full Pay:  Breakfast $1.25 and Lunch $2.25 

 

If you have questions or need assistance, please call 662-224-6252 and ask of 

Anola Stricklin, Food Service Director. 
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